

Dear Patients,

Thank you for choosing East Side Endoscopy as your provider for endoscopy services. It was a pleasure taking care of you and your family! Our goal is to provide you with a safe environment and the highest quality health care. We want to be sure that your recovery is complete so please call the Center tomorrow and let us know how you are feeling.

Call our dedicated "post visit" lines 646-867-6720 or 646-867-6723

State your COMPLETE NAME, DATE OF VISIT AND THE NAME OF THE DOCTOR WHO PERFORMED YOUR PROCEDURE.

Tell us if you are experiencing any of the following:

- ✓ Headache
- ✓ Fever Nausea and/or vomiting
- ✓ Pain
- ✓ Bleeding

If you would like to speak to a nurse leave us a message and we will call you back!

Again, thank you and we wish you good health.

East Side Endoscopy